
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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18 March 2024 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  

The end of term is rapidly approaching so I wanted to share plans with you regarding the 

annual reports for Class 1.  

  

Mrs Curzon-Tapner has written the children’s annual reports sharing achievements across 

the curriculum. This will ensure that they are as detailed and accurate as you are used to 

receiving. They will be sent home before the end of term to allow a few days for you to 

contact Mrs Curzon-Tapner if you have any questions.   

 

This does mean that you will not receive an end of year report in July as you usually do, 

you will just receive information about the phonics screening check and attendance. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

  

Kind regards 

 

Joanne Fernie 

 

Headteacher 
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